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I am Robert Perez (CFI) on Cessna 150 (N704VM) at North Perry Airport.  On Thursday the 23 of March I 
was instructing Miss Marina Gavrilova PPL on her plane.  We ask by the ground controller, if would 
accept M (mike) takeoff on 1R and my Student followed the order as given by the controller.  We were 
holding short M-1R #2.  We were there for about 5 – 10 min.  I remember looking at my watch it was 
about 7 min to 11am. A few minutes after that we were hit from behind by a Cessna 172. 

 

Thank you and further questions please feel call me or email. 
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